
MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  File No. S7-10-22 
 
FROM:  Katherine Kelly, Counsel to Commissioner Allison Herren Lee 
 
RE:   Meeting with TIC Council Americas 
 
DATE:  June 22, 2022 
 
 
On May 16, 2022, Commissioner Lee and her counsel, Katherine Kelly, met with representatives from 
TIC Council Americas, including the following: 
 
 

Pat Byrne ALS Global USA Regional Manager for Environmental USA 

James Armstrong AmSpec Senior Vice President – Global Health, Safety & Training 

Bert Zoetbrood, Vice 
Chair 

DEKRA EVP DEKRA GROUP Regions North and South America 

David Bryant Eurofins Group Senior VP, North American Food & Agriculture 
Testing 

Joan Sterling Intertek Vice President of Public and Government Affairs 

Marcos Zevzikovas ABRAC Director of Testing & Product Certification 

Simone Farinelli RINA Director, Certification AMERICA Region 

Marnix Koets Saybolt Government Affairs Manager / Counsel 

Stephen Nolan SGS Managing Director SGS US & Canada 

Hakan Sen TÜV NORD Senior Vice President AMERICAs 

Christopher Koci TUV Rheinland Regional EVP Americas 

Barry Quinlan TÜV SÜD Product Certification Manager (UCB);  
North America Quality Manager 

Derek Greenauer UL Director Global Government Affairs 

Marc Boissonenet Bureau Veritas Executive Vice President, Public Affairs and Chief 
Sustainability Officer 

Simona Romanoschi Intertek VP of Business Assurance , Innovation 

Andrew Fletcher TÜV SÜD  

John McCall TÜV SÜD  
 

Karin Athanas TIC Council 

Hanane Taidi TIC Council 

Efthymia Ntivi TIC Council 



Kaylee Phan TIC Council 

  
 
Among the topics discussed was the proposed rule re: The Enhancement and Standardization of Climate-
Related Disclosures for Investors.  


